
Diary Dates              

December 

20th School closes for Half-Term 

January 

4th & 5th Training Days 

8th School Opens for  Term 3 

 
 

School Meals 
A reminder that the new menu for 2024 
is now live on Parentpay. Please 
remember to book your child/children’s 
hot school dinners ready for the new 
term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year from 
Everyone at Boughton 
Primary School. 

 
 

               WEDNESDAY 20TH DECEMBER 2023 

Boughton News 

 

       An Academy  



  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


